
 

 

 

Weekly Announcements 

 
 

~Mid Week Ministries~ 

 

Please join us this evening for the following mid-week ministries: 
 

• Wednesday Night Prayer: Meeting this evening from 6:15 
PM - 7:00 PM in the Sanctuary. 



• Choir Rehearsal: Meeting this evening from 7:00 PM - 8:30 
PM in the Sanctuary. 

 
*There will be NO Wednesday evening ministries meeting next week, 

March 27, in observance of Holy Week. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

~Men's Lunch~ 

There Men's Lunch will resume tomorrow morning at 11:15 AM at 
4Rivers Smokehouse in Coral Springs. All men are invited for BBQ, 

fellowship, and a discussion of last Sunday's sermon. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Spanish Prayer Meeting~ 

 

The next Spanish Prayer Meeting will take place tomorrow at 7:00 PM in 
the Welcome Center. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Men's Bible Study~ 

 

There will be NO Men's Bible study meeting for the next 2 Saturdays. The 
Men's study will resume on Saturday, April 6, at 8:00 AM in the Welcome 

Center. Men of all ages are invited to attend. 
If you have any questions, please email Pastor John Moore 

at john@fpcstaff.com. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Maundy Thursday Choir Rehearsal~ 

 

The final choir rehearsal for the Maundy Thursday service will take place 
this Saturday, March 23rd from 9:00 AM-12:00 PM in the Sanctuary. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Women's Ministry Floral Arrangement Workshop~ 

 

The Women's Ministry Floral Arrangement Workshop will take place this 

Saturday, March 23rd from 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM in the Sanctuary 

for all who registered in advance. 

mailto:john@fpcstaff.com


 
*Please remember to bring scissors to cut the flowers. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Sunday School~ 

 

• Adult Sunday School meets in the Sanctuary at 9:30 
AM. 

• ESL Sunday School meets at 9:30 AM in Bldg. D #4104 
• Spanish Sunday School meets at 9:30 AM 
• Children’s Sunday School (PK4-5th Grade) meets at 

9:30 AM in Bldg. C #3101 and #3106. Please see 
Rebecca Gesin with any questions. 

• Youth Sunday School (6th-12th Grade) meets at 9:30 
AM in Bldg. B #2201. Please see Seth Gesin with any 
questions. 

 
*Nursery is available for newborn children to 4 years of age 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Children’s Church~ 

 

Children 4 years of age – 1st grade are welcome to attend Children’s Church 
for the second half of the Sunday AM worship service. Children will be 

dismissed after the Children’s devotion and will be escorted to the 
classrooms by their teachers. Children will be escorted back to the breezeway 

where parents will be able to pick them up after the worship service. 
 

*There will be NO Children's Church on Easter Sunday, March 31, 2024. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Renovation Matching Drive~ 

 

Our 3-week donation drive is underway, in an effort to match $100,000 
provided for the improvement of the roof & facilities. We encourage you to 

prayerfully consider what you could give above your tithe for improving our 
house of worship.   

 
*Donations should include the word "match" on the memo line. 

 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 



 

~English as a Second Language (ESL)~ 

 

ESL classes will continue on Monday, March 25th.  If you have a desire to 
volunteer on Monday evenings, please contact Wayne Solomon 

at vwaynesolomon@gmail.com or 757-375-2679. 
Click HERE to learn more about volunteer opportunities within our ESL 

missions ministry. 
 

*There will be NO ESL classes meeting on Monday, April 1. ESL will 
resume the following week on April 8. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Joint Officers Meeting~ 

 

The Session and Deaconate will host a joint officers meeting on 

Tuesday, March 26 at 7:00 PM in the Welcome Center. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~CPR/Stop the Bleed Course~ 

 

We will host a CPR/Stop the Bleed course on Saturday, April 13th at 
10:00 AM in the Sanctuary. Nationwide Health will provide training, cards, 
and certificates upon completion. If you are interested, please sign up in the 

breezeway this Sunday morning or see Brittany Klepacki for more 
information. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Office Hours~ 

 

The office hours have been set as M-F 8:30 AM–2:30 PM. If you need access 
to the church or office, please come during those hours. If you would like to 

see a pastor, please contact the office to schedule an appointment at 

954-461-7283 or send an email to info@fpcstaff.com.  
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~ 

 

~Missionary of the Month - 

Peter and Dagmar Smuts, South Africa~ 
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https://f7i8clgbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001R6wDIxC4kUbazmjrtABin7YH7EF1SENMK8FiLRQIv75ZGklBFMZE8oKyrA7qJJ84HMTn5r_wa50fh7mNnpggs0doBFTqcIgYH3LpZJ_DLTtKiWctWs6nKax1js_ilKipHSGXwXBtn4tK9ITcDPoZE01lcaffcv5FHEHDofga3jM=&c=vCo8FlbJNY8WhUJeXCto4BGCYlE2mgGC1W0YC3HD_fVNK0iqKdeSCA==&ch=mhdmVS2eRpR1cJ76bTnOx3lWyTs0B32gUym6SL6ig2o8MP8TcGicJQ==
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Pray for the Smuts as they minister in Cape Town, both at the Bible Institute 
of South Africa and local churches. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SUNDAY MORNING BULLETIN - March 24th (click here) 

SUNDAY EVENING BULLETIN - March 24th (click here) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Upcoming… 

 

~Resurrection Week~ 

 

~Palm Sunday | March 24th 

10:30 AM & 5:00 PM 

 

~Maundy Thursday Communion Service | March 28th 

7:00 PM 

 

~Easter Sunday | March 31st 
10:30 AM & 5:00 PM 
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